


ANNOUNCEMENTS:

AACS will be a distinguished, diverse community that prides itself on using teamwork to support students as they realize their potential to achieve success.
 
*Mission - TOGETHER - Preparing EVERY student for future success.
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On April 26th, we will be having our Red Carpet Dance. Tickets will be on sale when we come back from Easter break.  Start to think about what actor, character, star that you would like to dress up as.  Dressing up is not mandatory, but it is fun.  Also, if you have been in any trouble since our last dance, you will not be eligible to attend this dance.

All 8th grade students that are going to the high school next year are invited to attend a Backpacking Club meeting with Mr. Gallatin.  We will call you down on Thursday at 2:00 to meet in the library.

Today the boys tennis team will travel to Chardon for a 4:30 match.  On Thursday, the tennis team will host Jefferson at home at 4 and the track team will travel to Jefferson for an Invitational at 4:00.

Happy birthday to no one today

